From: Justin Conway | NN

Sent: 24 May 2024 11:49
To: Planning
Subject: Planning Application - 2024/1955/P - OBJECTION in part

Good morning,

I would just like to raise my objection to an aspect of this planning application, namely the removal of the two CA-
D parking bays on Hatton Place. The limited amount of CA-D parking in the Saffron Hill / Hatton Garden area
already causes difficulty in parking; and I am hopeful that “removal” could be replaced like for like with two new
parking bays in the area?

Kind regards,
Justin Conway
Flat 2

41-43 Saffron Hill
London EC1N 8FH

Justin Conway



